
Scene
1
Panel

2
Action Notes
A BOXER is mid-fight 
and getting pummeled by 
his OPPONENT.

Scene
2
Panel

1
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

Scene
2
Panel

2
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.
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Scene
2
Panel

3
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

Scene
3
Panel

1
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

Scene
3
Panel

2
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.
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Scene
3
Panel

3
Dialog
88 BOXER Please help 
me, JESUS!

Scene
3
Panel

4
Dialog
88 BOXER Please help 
me, JESUS!

Scene
3
Panel

5
Dialog
88 BOXER Please help 
me, JESUS!
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Scene
2
Panel

3
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

Scene
3
Panel

1
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

Scene
3
Panel

2
Action Notes
He gets hit with a 
right hook, a left, 
then an uppercut. He 
gets pushed back into 
the corner. All hope is 
lost.

1107 Murder Dreams Page 120/233



Scene
4
Panel

1
Action Notes
A light shines down and 
JESUS appears wearing 
BOXING GLOVES.

Scene
4
Panel

2
Action Notes
A light shines down and 
JESUS appears wearing 
BOXING GLOVES.

Scene
5
Panel

1
Dialog
89 BOXER JESUS
All right, let?s do 
this!!!

1107 Murder Dreams Page 122/233

Scene
6
Panel

1
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
6
Panel

2
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
6
Panel

3
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.
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Scene
6
Panel

1
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
6
Panel

2
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
6
Panel

3
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.
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Scene
6
Panel

4
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

1
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

2
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.
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Scene
7
Panel

3
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

4
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

5
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.
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Scene
7
Panel

3
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

4
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.

Scene
7
Panel

5
Action Notes
Jesus starts punching 
the crap out of the 
opponent. He batters 
him and sends him 
flying back against the 
ropes. Jesus and the 
Boxer both start 
WAILING on the 
opponent. The 
opponent?s face gets 
pounded and BLOOD flies 
everywhere.
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